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EXHIBIT 27
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From: Noussoukpoe, Ray <foiarequest@hhs.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 12:34 PM

To: jtorchinsky@holtzmanvogel.com
Subject: HHS FOIA Acknowledgement Letter -- 2023-00555-FOIA-OS

Dear Phanesh Koneru

Please see the attached Acknowledgement Letter in response to your FOIA Request submitted to the Department of Health and Human
Services (HHS) via E-mail on March 13, 2023.

The letter contains important information concerning your FOIA matter which has been assigned tracking number 2023-00555-
FOIA-OS.

For status updates or other inquiries, please contact our office via email at FOIARequest@hhs.gov. Please include your tracking
number in the subject line of your inquiry,

Sincerely,

HHS FOIA Office





